
From: Mouha, Nicky W. (IntlAssoc)
To: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed); McKay, Kerry A. (Fed); lightweight-crypto
Subject: Re: CSRC announcement
Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 10:35:21 AM

No objection here either.

From: Bassham, Lawrence E (Fed)
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 6:44 AM
To: McKay, Kerry A. (Fed); lightweight-crypto
Subject: Re: CSRC announcement
 

No objection here. 

On: 16 April 2018 06:38, "McKay, Kerry A. (Fed)" <kerry.mckay@nist.gov> wrote:

The CRSC announcement for the draft PQC call was just the summary portion of the FRN
(https://csrc.nist.gov/News/2016/Request-for-Comments-on-Post-Quantum-Cryptography).
Any objections to doing the same?
 
-Kerry
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